
From: Stelljes, Corey
To: Fries, Gregory; Hacker, Marsha
Subject: Adams/Randall CO documents for BPW
Date: Wednesday, July 08, 2015 12:48:24 PM
Attachments: RANDALL LATERALS PLAN SHEETS.pdf

RANDALL LATERALS.pdf

Marsha- Please see attached documents for the board tonight
 
Greg- Thanks for taking this for me
 
Change Order description:
 
As part of the street reconstruction the City proposed replacing the original sanitary sewer main
from 1914.  During replacement it was discovered that at some point after the original City main
was installed the laterals for the properties at 9-39 S Randall were re-laid over the MMSD
interceptor (1964).  Since the interceptor was installed higher than the City main the laterals
between the interceptor and the properties were all back pitched towards the properties resulting
in poor or non functioning sewer.  This was discussed with MMSD and MMSD allowed the laterals to
be tapped directly into the interceptor to solve this problem.  One condition of the interceptor
connections was that backflow preventers be installed for each lateral.
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